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I have read comments on the proposed amendments to the Vegetation Management  and Other
 Legislation Amendment Bill 2018  and it seems to me that they do not sufficiently cover what I
 consider is needed to prevent continued unnecessary/ undesirable tree clearing. As a result
 there may be insufficient protection for the remaining treed  environment.
I also support the concerns expressed by the Queensland Environmental Defenders Office  and fully
 support their proposed amendments.
Regards,
Roy Jurgensen
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